
Tuesday, November 22, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
ASB Announcements 
Winter Formal bid sales begin Monday November 28th in the ASB room at break.  All bid requests must be turned in by 
December 7th. 
 
Come out tonight and watch the inaugural Turkey Bowl Powder Puff Football game between Hanford High and Sierra 
Pacific at 7pm in the bowl.  Also, make sure to get your game day t-shirt in the ASB room or tonight at the game.  There 
are a limited number of shirts, so hurry! 
 
Want to attend Friday night's playoff game for free???? Be one of the first fifty students to sign up at break.  Come to the 
ASB room window with your ASB card to get on the list.  Please remember only academically eligible students will 
qualify for the free tickets. 
 
Students 
Congratulations to the following HHS Volleyball Players who received the All-League Awards 2011:  2nd Team – 
Savannah Vasquez and Honorable Mention – Billie Zack, Ashley Blomquist and Brooke Johnson.  Way to go!! 
 
Hanford FFA is again collecting coats for the Annual Kiss Country Coats 4-Kids coat drive.  Teachers will have boxes in 
classrooms or you can drop them off in the Ag Office.  Let’s make this winter a warm one for those in need.  All coats and 
sizes are welcome. 
 
The Partnership Academy is collecting donations for the Kings SPCA.  Please help animals in need by donating canned 
dog food, dog treats, cat litter, trash bags, paper towels, and cleaning supplies.  Donations accepted in Rm. 505 until 
December 2nd. 
 
Seniors with a 3.3 GPA or higher…don’t forget to pick up the applications for scholarships that were discussed at the 
Scholarship meeting on Wednesday.  Thanksgiving Holiday is coming up and you’ll need to get the applications before 
then in order to meet those early deadlines! 
 
Seniors – if you have purchased a Senior Ad for the Yearbook the deadline to turn in pictures is December 16th.  There is 
still a limited amount of space available to purchase. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 during break for more information. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 

Caring 
“A kind word is like a spring day.” – Russian proverb 
 

Evaluate - Judge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Curtis Wilson 12/3 
Anna Moreno 12/7 
Abel Brieno 12/9 
Lilly Pimentel 12/11 

Silvia Segura 12/15 
Sara Clayton 12/21 
Connie Soares 12/31 

 


